
Memorandum

To: Policy Board Members and Alternates

From: Robert D. Miller, Director, NRP

Date: November 21, 2003

Subject: Official Results of the NRP Policy Board Neighborhood Representative Election

The election for Neighborhood Representative to the 2004 NRP Policy Board was held on
Thursday, November 20th.  Over 120 persons were at this well attended event.  Sixty-eight
electors, chosen by their neighborhood boards, participated in the voting.   The League of
Women Voters of Minneapolis conducted the candidate forums and the election process.  They
have certified the official results of the voting are as follows:

At-Large Representative Debbie Evans
At-Large Alternate Sean Wherley

Protection Representative Nicholas Kakos
Protection Alternate Jeffrey Strand

Revitalization Representative Cam Gordon
Revitalization Alternate Steven Miller

Redirection Representative Zachary Korb
Redirection Alternate Carol Ann Pass


